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 02.02.17 – Year 2/3 Assembly 

07.02.17 - Safer Internet Day 

09.02.17 – Year 4 Class Assembly 
20.02.17 – HALF TERM HOLIDAYS 

27.02.17 – Back to school 

02.03.17 – World Book Day 

22.03.17  – Year 3/4 Class Assembly 
24.03.17  – Red Nose Day – non uniform 

28.03.17 –  Parent and pupil Meetings 
30.03.17  –  Parent and pupil Meetings 

06.04.17 – Year 1 Class Assembly 

07.04.17 – Easter egg competition  
10.04.17 – Easter Holidays 

24.04.16 – Return to school 
01.05.17 – Bank holiday 

08.05.17   –  SATs week year 6 
 

Dream, Believe and Achieve! 

Governor Vacancy 
We need to re-elect a parent governor to 
join our supportive and friendly Governing 

Body. Mr Crilly is currently our parent 
governor on the Governing Body and his 

post is due to expire, however he is happy 
to continue. If you think you would be 

interested and could commit to the 
meetings then please have a chat with Mrs 

Thompson no later than Wednesday 1st 
Feb. If we do have some further interest 

then it would be taken to an election and 
votes would be cast. Mr Crilly will be  
re-elected if we do not hear from any other 
interested people. Many thanks. 
 

Nursery Places 
If you have a child turning 3 this year, then please fill 
in a Nursery application form for them to start in 
September. Reception and Early Years staff will be 
happy to deal with any queries you may have. 
 

  

Year 6 Boosters 
We are especially proud of our Year 6 children 
who are coming in most mornings at 8 ‘0’ clock 
to carry out free booster work to support in 
their Reading, Writing and Maths. They are 
showing a fantastic attitude towards their work 
and deserve every success! 

 
 
 
 

Cuba Kids 
There are some places for our Cuba Kids after 
school club which runs every night after school 
until 5:45. If you are interested, please collect an 
application form from our office.  
 

Mobile Phones 
Please make sure the school office has your up to 

date mobile phone number. There are still 
occasions where we are unable to contact parents 

due to numbers no longer being valid. 
 

 
 

 

Dinner Money 
We are still owed a staggering amount of 
dinner money. £670.00 
 
Despite repeated reminders to key families 
to clear the debt we still continue to have 
this problem. We have now made a decision 
to hand over any debt over £50 to the legal 
department which may affect your credit 

rating. If this money is not received it will 
eventually come out of our school budget 

which you must agree is not fair! 
 

Reminder – All debt must be paid fully and 
cleared before children can return to school 

dinners. A packed lunch needs to be 
provided until all debt is paid. 
 
Thank you to all the parents who pay on 
time each Monday morning. 


